E M O R A N D u M

800 NORTHEAST GRAND AVENUE PORTLAND, OCREGON 87232 2738
TEL 5023 79T 170¢0 FAXx 503 787 1797

DATE: May 18, 1994
TO: Council Finance Committee
Metro Councilors
Interested Parties
FROM: Marilyn Geary—Symog,. ommittee Recorder
RE: Meeting Cancellation
The Council Finance Committee meeting tentatively scheduled for 3:00 p.m. on May 25, 1994 has
been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Council Finance Committee will be held

June 15, 1994,

This is to remind you that the Council Workshop on Long Range Funding Issues will be held from
4:00 to 9:00 p.m. in Room 115 at the Metro Regional Center on Wednesday, May 25, 1994.
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